
Notification of cancelation of tender notice (Ref. No.: ES-PW23-002) for 
“Japan’s Grant Aid for the Economic and Social Development Programme” 

for the Republic of Palau FY2023 
 
With regard to the above project, we regret to inform you that the tender notice needs to be 
canceled at this moment. New tender information will be posted on JICS’s website in future. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 


